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Hello Families! 

This school year is moving right along! Hope you are all doing well and able to 

read and discuss with your children daily, along with practicing Math skills and 

concepts. 

Report cards will be available online on Friday, January 10th. Progress reports 

and report cards will no longer be printed and will be posted through your 

Skyward account. Please see the January Newsletter from Mr. Downs for the 

steps to follow and contact the office if you have questions. 

Casual class pictures for the yearbook will be taken on Thursday the 16th. 

No school Monday, January 20th in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King Day. 

All fourth graders will be taking the midyear i-Ready Reading Assessment on the 

23rd and 24th to chart reading growth, and the Math i-Ready will be given the 

following week. Attendance is important on these days as well as plenty of 

sleep! 

As always, AR is due on or before January 31st. Please read with your child so 

this requirement can be fulfilled early in the month. Early AR test takers score 

higher than late test takers, and feel less stress. 

Gentle Reminders: 



Assignments are posted on the Fourth Grade link every day and grades are 

accessible through Skyward. Teachers also have websites that can be 

referenced. 

PLEASE PRACTICE MATH FACTS AND READ, READ, READ EVERY DAY! 

Thank you for entrusting me with your child! 

Mrs. Hainsfurther 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


